
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

6. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 10 OCTOBER 2003 MEETING 
 
 A representative from Transit New Zealand was in attendance.  A wide-ranging discussion was held on 

several topics, including the deferral of the Southern Motorway project, and reviews of State Highway 
lighting and speed limits. 

 
 The Committee also considered reports on various current traffic issues and projects. 
 
 The Board received the report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


